The Queen’s College,
Oxford.
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11 October 1953

Dear Russell-Gebbett,

Your letter of 18th 3eptember
has not been snswered sooner because I
only recently received it on my return
here from Portugal.

When I get a chance to see
Mre Entwistle I shall be glad to ask
her about the portrait but I think I
should say that there have been other
requests and that, while she has been
very willing to have a portrait lent
for reproduction in this country, she
hag previously not been willing to have
any of the few she has sent out of the
country for this purposeé, However 1
ecan but put your request to her and see
what she now says.

I shall write to you later
about this,

With kindest regards,
Yours gineerely,
0

e

P.E., Russell,
&




